Lake Eunice Township                        
Treasurer: Ann Hixson				 Supervisors: Ed Clem, Gerald Johnson    Chairman: Jason Rosing				         	 Wayne Jacobson, Al Bergquist 
______________________________________________________________________________                                                            
The Lake Eunice Township board held its monthly meeting at the town hall on November 19th, 2019 at 7:00 pm.   The minutes from October 8th, 2019 were reviewed and approved by a motion by Wayne Jacobson and seconded by Al Bergquist.   The treasurer report was reviewed.  The motion was made to approve the current treasurer’s report by Ed Clem and seconded by Jerry Johnson. 
Supervisors discussed any current and upcoming road projects.  It appears that all road projects have been completed.  Discussion about upcoming projects and some roads that may need attention. This also included discussion about roads that may need gravel.  
Reminder the meeting for December will be held on December 9th, 2019 at 7: 00 pm at the Lake Eunice Townhall.  
Discussion on upcoming elections in March, 2020.  Election Judge training will be scheduled for the presidential primary and also township elections.  If there is anyone interested in becoming an election Judge, please contact Heather Anderson.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lake Eunice Township designated the Lake Eunice Townhall location at 12708 Townhall Road, Audubon, MN  56511 for the annual township election AND for all state and federal elections.
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:21 pm by Al Bergquist and seconded by Wayne Jacobson.
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